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Good news, neighbors. The Meijer
supermarket will soon have a grand
opening. Stay tuned for the date
early next year. 
 
In the meantime, residents are
moving into the 196 market-rate
apartments above the supermarket.
This is a great collaboration of
Fairfax Renaissance Development
Corp. and Cleveland Clinic. 
 
In November, Council President
Blaine A. Griffin and Cleveland Clinic
CEO & President Dr. Tom Mihaljevic
hosted a community conversation
with residents and leaders to better
understand their needs and how
Cleveland Clinic could contribute. 

Meijer Grand Opening Coming Soon
“We also walked the
neighborhood and discussed
the needs of the residents,”
said Council President Griffin. 
 
It brings a great grocery store to a
neighborhood that needs it – often
called a food desert – and it brings
apartments that many Clinic workers
might be interested in because of
the walkable distance to work. 
 
The residential component of the
new project features a parking
structure, a direct connection to
Fairfax Market, and walkable access
to the Cleveland Clinic campus. This
project is a $53 million investment in
the neighborhood. 



Timothy L. Tramble Sr.

Utility Relief: 

Fair Wages: 

Medical Debt Erased:

Construction Reform: 

New and Rehabilitated
Homes:

It is NOT a scam.  This initiative is REAL.
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